From: Jenny White [

Sent: 01 May 2023 11:04
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Planning Application 2022/5566P: 13 Netherhall Gardens NW3 5RN

For the attention of Nathaniel Young

Dear Mr Young
T am writing on behalf of the Netherhall Neighbourhood Association (NNA).

The NNA strongly endorses the five responses to this application shown on the planning portal in objecting
to:

o the lack of consultation

» the noise and location of the heat pumps
« the location of the waste bins

» the removal of mature trees

1 apologise for this very late submission, for unavoidable reasons, but 1 hope it can still be taken into
consideration. I very much hope it will be possible for there to be a proper consultation with the residents of
Tmperial Towers and their professional representatives to resolve their concerns.

Kind regards
Jenny White
NNA Chair



